Administrative Office • 7450 S. Wolf Road • Burr Ridge, IL 60527 (708) 784-2013 • Fax: (708) 246-0161 • www.d107.org

Each year the Board of Education of Pleasantdale School District 107 adopts the final budget at the September board meeting.

Since the presentation of the tentative budget, adjustments have been made to the tentative expenditures. Salaries and benefits were adjusted in the Education, Operations & Maintenance, Transportation, and IMRF Funds. These amount to \$47,000. Adjustments were also made for technology purchases in the Education Fund in anticipation of iPads purchase for 3rd and 6th grade teachers (\$10,000) and for any technology equipment replacements (\$10,000). There were no adjustments made to the tentative revenue.

The District remains in good financial position with the proposed budget and expects a healthy projected fund balance.